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Caribbean Soil Testing Co., Inc.
-ATTH: Mr. Alfonso Vazquez Castillo *

President
258 Chile Street
Hato Rey, PR 00917

p

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC REPORT NO: 52-17902-01/90-01

Thank you for your response of January 2,1991, to our-Notice of Violation,
issued on December 19, 1990, concerning activities conducted under NRC
Byproduct Material License No. 52-17902-01. We have evaluated your response
and found that it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201, with the' following
clarification. Based on a telephone conversation between you and the inspector
on January 15, 1991, it is our understanding that shipping papers prepared as-
described by your vendor will be prepared for all shipments and will be located
within the driver's reach. . If your understanding of the .above is -different,
please notify us as soon as possible. We will examine the implementation of
your corrective actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely.
ORIGINAL SIGNED

BY
W. E. CLINE

William E. Cline, Chief-
Nuclear Materials-Safety and

Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
'

cc: Comonwealth of Puerto Rico
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